

St. Charles Parish

OFFICE OF THE COUNCIL SECRETARY

P.O. BOX 302 • HAHNVILLE, LOUISIANA 70057 (985) 783-5000 • www.stcharlesparish.gov

COUNCIL OFFICE MEMORANDUM

DATE:

DECEMBER 19, 2024

TO:

MS. JEANNIE ARABIE

R.S.V.P. DIRECTOR

FROM:

MICHELLE IMPASTATO

COUNCIL SECRETARY

On behalf of the members of the St. Charles Parish Council, we would like to thank you for your attendance at our parish council meeting on Monday, December 16, 2024.

The information you provided to the public and the council in regards to the R.S.V.P. Program was very informative.

Thank you again for all your hard work, extra time, and dedication you expended to the R.S.V.P. Program. We look forward to your continued interest in the affairs of St. Charles Parish.

MI/ag

CC:

Parish Council

Mr. Darrin Duhe

Mr. Duane Foret